
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all 
the children who 
received outstanding 
behaviour and progress 
certificates this term:  

 

Ladybird class: Lily C, 
Patrick, Bonnie & Zachary  

Dragonfly class: Samuel, 
Ruslana, Lilia & Esmee 

Butterfly class: Harper, 
Hudson, Kitty & Cosmo  

Firefly class: Eric, Iga, 
Sofija & Grace 

Cricket class: Alana, Kitty, 
Grace & Sean 

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden 

phone call last week went 

to Harper. 

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week 

at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we 

ask that you do the same if commenting on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

15th April—First day back 

13th—16th May—Y6 SATs week 

Congratulations to our Dragonfly & Cricket class who topped the charts this 

week with 98.9% attendance  

 

3rd Firefly class—95.8% 

4th Ladybird class—95.3% 

5th Butterfly class—90.3% 

EASTER HOLIDAYS  

FRIDAY 29 MARCH TO 

FRIDAY 12 APRIL 2024 

     FIREFLY CLASS 

Some fantastic pieces of art from Firefly class. 

The pictures have been painted and then they 

have added some stitch work to them.  

They look great!  

A big congratulations to all of the children who have received 100% 

attendance certificates for this term.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

